
Miss Ingrams and the Lime Wood Primary team. 

SIGN OF THE WEEK

Dear Parents, Carers & Families, 

We start with a thank you to Eleni from The Pantry who 
visited Reception to deliver a ‘Knife & Fork’ workshop - she was 
very impressed with everyone! 

I also write to thank Rev Harris-Faulkner from Christ Church 
who welcomed Y1 this week on their school outing.  The children 
were a credit to our school - well done! Thanks also go to all of 
the parent volunteers who came and supported.  

Next week we are looking forward to recognising Safer
Internet Day and we are already planning ahead to World Book 
Day after the half term break - take a look at the information!

Have a wonderful weekend.
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Scared

We are delighted to
welcome and introduce

Miss Crookes to our
school community and
team!  Miss Crookes is

based in the school
office. 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Lime-Wood-Primary-School/100083043113639/
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/LimeWoodWAT


TEAMWORK      RESPECT      KINDNESS      PRIDE      CURIOSITY  

WE LOVE LEARNING 
UNIVERSAL DESIGN FOR

LEARNING & DIGITAL TECHNOLOGY 

Y1 used EdTech to support English and History this week.  In English they used
voice notes and speech to text to help them plan their newspaper reports.  In
History they used the drawing tools to plan their futuristic mode of transport!

Reception have been using the drawing
tools to complete their self-portraits.

They also use the Magma Maths app - so
great to see this independent learning!

They have been using the Coding Mouse to help them with
instructional messages to find the number!



Hundred Acre Wood 
96%

Neverwood Forest
91% 

ATTENDANCE
W/c 3.2.25

We strive for 96%+ attendance for all our children

Whole school, Year to date: 95%

Please speak to us if we can help with any 
attendance matters.  We are here to help. 

Faraway Tree  
96%

Baobab Tree 
95% 

SAFEGUARDING
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VALUES IN ACTION

GOLDEN BOOK

KEY DATES

STAR OF THE WEEK

Curiosity and Teamwork displayed by
the Y1 children on their visit to Christ

Church this week.  Well done!

Next Tuesday is Safer Internet Day 

Take a look at 
The Parents Guide to Safer Internet Day

10th February - LAC Meeting 
11th February - Safer Internet Day
12th February - L&Q Volunteers are making
Bug Hotels for our school!  
11am - EYFS Prospective Parent Tour 
2.30pm - Y1 Family Learning Showcase 
2.45pm - Reception Family Learning
Showcase For Family Showcases: Please enter
via school office. 
13th February - Final day of term
School is closed on Friday for staff training

Victoria, Zayn, Mysha, Flynn
Caitlin-Rose, Marvelous, Poppy, Cillian

Kairo-Israel, Victoria, Raphael,
Oliver, Olivia, Mayode 



COMMUNITY
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.

This is a great opportunity for
parents/carers to develop their
own skills - this course is open
for admission on a first come,
first served basis.  There are

only 8 spaces available. 
Book your place by calling

LECB College 020 3045 5176 or
come and collect a form from

the office!  
LECB have said they could run another course if
we have more interest.  Please note this course
will not be able to go ahead if we do not have

enough interest also. 
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  PTFA

Do you have time to volunteer?  Would you like to help our school with
fundraising and events?  The PTFA would love to hear from you.  Contact them
to register your interest ptfalwp@gmail.com and find out more on our website!

Don’t miss out...Keep up to date with all
our latest news!

@LimeWoodWAT

 
Save the date 

Easter Event
2nd April 2025 

            Festival
28th June 2025

If you would like to host a
stall at one of these events,
contact the PTFA directly!

ptfalwp@gmail.com

The PTFA need more volunteers to help them with
future events and supporting the work of the school

so that events are able to go ahead. 

Can you spare some time and help your
community?

Let the PTFA know by emailing them:
ptfalwp@gmail.com

https://www.facebook.com/LimeWoodPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/
http://www.limewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/LimeWoodWAT

